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Office: 7 Park Street, Launceston TAS 7250    Tuesday-Friday 9am to 3pm 

Phone: (03) 6331 8013        Email: office@tyc.asn.au 

         Beauty Point Marina: 0418 321 339      Slipyard: 0408 318 013   

____________________________________ 
Upcoming Events  

Saturday 20 April   Special General Meeting   11am            Beauty Point  

Sunday 21 April  Motor Boat Licence Course  8.30am Launceston 

Saturday 4 May  Annual Presentation Dinner tbc  Beauty Point   

 

SBSS post-Christmas 2024 season 

 

Last Saturday was the final race for SBSS for this season - a very well supported Parent/Child race.  The 

competition was fierce over three races, and we saw some great results.  Well done to all - it looked as 

though everyone had a great time being instructed by the juniors in your family.  
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The end of the post-Christmas season racing awards were announced, winners below: 

Optis : 
 
1st   Jonathan ($150 Tamar Marine voucher) 

2nd Louis ($75 Tamar Marine voucher) 

3rd  Connor  ($50 Petrarch’s voucher) 

 
Congratulations on a great season everyone!   

After lunch we held the annual Parent/Child challenge - best of three races. 
 
Results of the Parent/Child races 
Race 1 -  

1st:  Sam and Jason 

2nd: Remy, Alfie and Will 

3rd:  Audrey, Elliot and Sal 

 
This was followed by a wine tasting from Iron Pot Bay wines. A lovely end to our season, with delicious 

wines and many sales.  Thank you to all who supported this. 

 

Thank you to the rescue boat drivers. Congratulations 

everyone on a fun afternoon's racing!   

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

    Dinghies:  
 
1st   Chloe ($150 Tamar Marine voucher) 
2nd Damon ($75 Tamar Marine voucher) 

3rd  Lucy  ($50 Petrarch’s voucher) 

 

 

   

 

Race 2 -  

1st: Sam and Jason 

2nd: Clancy and James 

3rd:  Jonty, Chloe and Kevin 

 

 

Race 3 -   
1st:  Sam and Jason 
2nd: Jonty, Chloe and Kevin 
3rd:  Remy, Alfie and Will 
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Saturday 4th May 2024 

TYC Annual presentation night.   

Trophies to be presented for both Keel Boats and Small 

Boats.  This will include a dinner (cost to be advised) and 

will be followed by a disco.  More information soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Gardener wanted 

We are in urgent need of a gardener to 

regularly maintain the lawn and gardens 

around the  Park Street office and slipyard.  

If you are interested, or can recommend 
someone, please contact the office. 

 

 

 

 

The below courses are scheduled for next weekend and we have 

a number of people from TYC registered to attend.  However the 

numbers are too low to go ahead at this stage. We encourage 

our more experienced juniors to participate.  

Register by today -5 April 2024 

Dinghy Instructor and Assistant Instructor Courses: 

Dates: 13th & 14th of April – North TAS 

Dinghy Instructor Course - Port Dalrymple 
Dinghy Assistant Instructor Course - Port Dalrymple 
Dinghy Instructor Reaccreditation - Port Dalrymple 
 

 

 

http://www.sailing.org.au/events/219223/
http://www.sailing.org.au/events/219203/
http://www.sailing.org.au/events/219227/
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NOTICE  

 
Special General Meeting of the Tamar Yacht Club. 

 
Members are invited to attend a Special General Meeting of the Tamar Yacht Club at 1100hrs 
on Saturday 20th April 2024 at the Beauty Point Clubhouse. 

 
 

AGENDA 
 
   To discuss the future direction of the Tamar Yacht Club. 
 

 
 
Secretary 
Cathy Kelly 
 
Please Note:  A free sausage sizzle will be run after this event, and all are welcome to stay.  
 


